Vacancy - Non-Executive Director 

Overview 

AUK has a vacancy for a current AUK member to serve as a Non-Executive Director (NED).  

The position is one of two NED posts on the Board of AUK. He/She is expected to bring an independent perspective to the Board, assist with strategy, help develop the Association and ensure that risks are suitably managed. The NED is expected to challenge and advise the executive directors, in line with AUK’s objects and strategy and help them to reach balanced judgements. 

The Candidate

Whilst a background in strategic management and company governance, perhaps in a senior role at a commercial or not-for-profit organisation, is desirable, the most important requirements are a practical knowledge of the technicalities and rules of long distance cycling and an enthusiasm to see our organisation develop.
.  
Time commitment 

The Board meets 4 times a year in Birmingham on a weekday and members attend additional meetings, including the Annual Reunion and the AGM.  The NED will also be expected to take an active role on the remuneration committee and on the ongoing review of AUK’s strategy. 

Period of appointment 

The appointment will be until the AGM in February 2019, with the option of standing for election at the end of this period for a further period of one year.
 
Applications

Please register your interest with Graeme Provan, the General Secretary, (secretary@audax.uk) by June 1st .  The Board aims to finalise the appointment in time for the Board Meeting on the 10th of July.

AUK is committed to the principle of equality of opportunity.  A copy of our Equality policy can be found at https://www.audax.uk/policies/equality.
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